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11 April 2024 

Dear families, 

Parents’ Consultations – Wednesday 1 May 2024 

We would like to invite you to our Parents’ Consultation event on Wednesday 1 May between 3:15 

– 6:30pm. Face to face appointments to see your child’s class teacher will be available in school. 

The purpose of this consultation event is: 

•     to discuss how your child is progressing in ABC assessed subjects and in holistic targets  
•     to discuss any additional support or curriculum adaptations your child receives to ensure 

they are making the expected progress. 
•     to discuss how you could support your child's progress and achievement. 
•     to discuss any attendance issues  
•     to discuss your child's engagement in learning  
•     to showcase your child’s work and some of the activities they have been involved in. 

Please follow the link to indicate your time slot preference https://forms.office.com/e/ZNfrxNCEMn . 

Following this, a 10 minute appointment time will be allocated to you closer to the day. This will be 

done on a first come first served basis so please do not delay in making your request.  

We value and appreciate your continued support in ensuring that your child enjoys coming to school 

and continues to make good progress.  This opportunity is different to the annual review so please 

make every effort to attend, even if your child’s review has recently happened or is happening soon.  

We hope that you can support both your child and the school by taking the opportunity to speak to 

the staff who know your child best here.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr R Robinson 

Headteacher 
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